
  
 
 
 

Friday, December 20, 2024 
 
Good morning.  We will be back in 30 seconds with your morning announcements. 
 
 
Today is PJ Spirit Day, and you all look fantastically cozy in your pajamas! The halls are filled with 
the delightful sight of slippers, robes, and the comfiest PJs ever.  
It's the last day of Spirit Week, and you all have been amazing with your participation and 
enthusiasm. But hold onto your blankets, because the excitement isn't over yet!  
The winner of our Spirit Week pizza party will be announced When we return from winter break! So 
stay tuned to find out which class gets to celebrate in style with some delicious pizza.  
Let's make this last day of Spirit Week the best one yet! Enjoy your cozy outfits and keep spreading 
that school spirit, Hillcrest!  
Have a fantastic PJ Spirit Day and an amazing end to Spirit Week! 
 
Food and Toy Drive - Thank you to the Hillcrest community for coming together to bring in food, toy, 
and clothing items to brighten up the Winter Break for families in our community. While all divisions 
did a great job participating in the hamper drive, we want to give a huge shout out to Ms. Dezeeuw's 
Division 18 class as they chose to combine monetary donations to purchase some larger tech items 
they knew a child would love. Way to go Division 18! Thank you to all students and staff who made 
our Winter hampers successful!  
 
Reminder that all Library books must be returned to the Learning Commons today!  
 
Today is the last day of the Winter Bake Sale. It takes place today in the MPR at lunch. Today's bake 
sale free item goes to Leanza William in Div 6! Leanza also wins a second voucher that must 
be given to a friend. Claim your voucher at the bake sale today! 
 
Minecraft club is today at lunch in room 162 we are showing off our worlds and voting. Excited to see 
all your hard work on your winter wonder lands.  
 
The Owls would like to thank everyone who participated in the Winter Entrepreneur fair last week. 
We are delighted to announce that on behalf of Hillcrest, we have made a donation to BC Children's 
Hospital in the amount of $1,842.30 This will help support BC kids to get better. Congratulations! 
 
LLC Art Poster Contest - Congratulations to Sara Leroux the winner of the Art poster contest! She 
submitted a genre poster in the Mystery section . Congratulations and well done! 
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